
To Camden Council planning department ,  
 
I live in Ashley Court next to the "eyesore garages" that people in the neighbourhood 
want to have replaced. 
We bought our property next to these garages and we were perfectly happy with their 
quirkiness of being used as storage/garage which their owners saw fit. 
My objection to the planning permission is the structural damage it will cause to our 
building. Ashley Court is built on a gradient and further subsidence and damage 
incurred from excavation is of great concern to us. Our property is our major investment 
and we are not just objecting to it as NIMBY -not in my back yard- but as senior property 
owners who want to protect their asset. 
If Camden council wants to encourage building mega houses or lovely developments 
can they please look into sites which are more suitable for such a project. 
 
Regards, 
 
Fatema Chandoo 
 


